
NORTH DAKOTA RACING COMMISSION 
www.ndracingcommission.com 

February 28, 2017 

Ms. Vonette Richter 
Code Reviser 
ND Legislative Council 
600 East Boulevard 2nd Floor 
Bismarck ND 58505-0360 

Dear Ms. Richter: 

Gunner laCour 
Director 

The Notice of Intent to Adopt and Amend Administrative Rules relating to Claiming 
Races and a copy of the proposed rule and amendments are enclosed as required by 
N.D.C.C. § 28-32-10(1 ). 

Sincerely, 

Gunner laCour 
Director 
North Dakota Racing Commission 

Enclosures 

500 North 9th Street • Bismarck, ND 58501-4509 
Phone : (701) 328-4633 • Fax : (701) 328-4280 

FF.R 2 8 201i 



NOTICE OF INTENT TO 
ADOPT AND AMEND ADMINISTRATIVE RULES 

Relating to Claiming Races 

TAKE NOTICE that the North Dakota Racing Commission will hold a public 
hearing to address a proposed new rules and amendments to N.D. Admin. Code article 
69.5-01-07-17 Claiming Races at 9:00 a.m. on Thursday, April 27, 2017 at the ND 
Racing Commission Office, 500 North gth Street (lower level), Bismarck, North 
Dakota. 

The purpose of the proposed rule and amendments are to amend and establish 
regulatory requirements and clarify rules related to claiming races. The proposed rule 
and amendments are not expected to have an impact on the regulated community in 
excess of $50,000. 

The proposed rule and amendments may be reviewed on the North Dakota 
Racing Commission website, www.ndracingcommission.com or at the office of the North 
Dakota Racing Commission, 500 North 9th Street, Bismarck, ND 58501-4509. A copy of 
the proposed rules may be printed from the website, or requested by writing the above 
address or calling (701) 328-4633. Written or oral comments on the proposed rules sent 
to the above address or telephone number and received by Monday, May 8, 2017 will be 
fully considered. 

If you plan to attend the public hearing and will need special facilities or 
assistance relating to a disability, please contact the North Dakota Racing Commission 
at the above telephone number or address at least seven (7) days prior to the public 
hearing. 

Dated this 28th day of February, 2017. 

Gunner laCour, Director 
North Dakota Racing Commission 


